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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Lewis McGregor [lew@midcoast.com]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:46 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: on site storage of Nuclear waste

To Whom It May Concern, 
I would like to register my alarm, as a U.S. citizen, and resident, at the idea that on site 
nuclear waste storage can be considered safe. 
As a matter of fact, I consider ALL use of nuclear power to pose risks to the planet, and all 
people, greater than they are worth. 
I urge this agency, and all Americans, to support the phase out of all nuclear use, and the 
phase in of renewable fuel use. 
thank you for your attention. 
Lew McGregor 
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